
Please do not allow use of tear gas by safety officers in Portland. For 
heavens sake, this chemical weapon is outlawed internationally because it is 

very harmful! Its use is simply terroristic. Never, anywhere in Portland!! 
 

Our safety officers can work with all community stakeholders to make 
communities much safer without the use of chemical weapons. 

 
Kathy French 

 
Beaverton 97008 
 


